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 We hope you all had a wonderful bank holiday weekend and enjoyed the beautiful 

weather.  

It was lovely to see parents and children at the PTA quiz on Wednesday.       

Thank you to the PTA team for organising this family event.  

Lots of our children cycled or scootered to school on Wednesday for bike to school 

day and then had the opportunity to show off their cycling skills by practising on 

the school playground. It was wonderful to see them having such fun.  

This week the Bees and the Butterflies have continued their learning on 

óJack and the Beanstalkô. They are all able to retell the story really well and 

have been trying to write an alternative version of the story. The schools 

cocoons have finally opened and the children were excited to see the  

beautiful butterflies inside! We released them into our playground and 

watched them fly away. In Maths we have been concentrating on using  

positional language to describe where an object is and to follow and give 

instructions to navigate the beebots and remote control beetles. The      

children also enjoyed participating in óRide Your Bike to School Dayô and 

loved practising their cycling skills.  

The children in year 1 have been investigating how pine 

cones open and close in different conditions. We started out 

by talking about the purpose and origin of a pine cone, and 

then  studied them by sketching them. After that we       

investigated what happened to pine cones when we put 

them in cold, dark, wet or warm conditions.  
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 This week in Year 2 we have been learning about the life cycle of a butterfly. 
The children produced their own version whilst practicing their painting skills. 
They spent time focusing on the intricate details. Here are some examples of 
work from Dhaani, Crina and Kayan. 

Family Quiz  

On Wednesday after school the PTA held our  

annual Family 

Fun Quiz.  

It was great to 

see so many  

families there and 

everyone had a really great time.  

Many of the staff joined the families to make up 

teams.  

Some questions were nice and 

easy, some were trickier, like óWhat 

is the diameter of the earth?ô 

Gardening  

Our prize for achieving RHS level 

3 in their Schools Gardening 

award was a lovely big box of 

baby plants to put in our garden!  

The plants came from a company 

called Rocket Gardens.  

We have planted cabbage, beans, 

chard, beetroot, tomatoes,     

lettuce, rhubarb, fruit bushes and 

much more!  

Our garden is looking great and we will be 

inviting you in to have a 

look soon. Watch out for 

posters 

at school 

telling 

you about our Open 

Garden event.  

Planting carrot seeds  

As part of their óGrowth 

and Changeô topic,    

Reception children planted  

carrot seeds in our garden.  

We had a line to follow called a 

ódrillô and we carefully planted 

the seeds all the way along.  


